From: Anne Marie McIntyre 
Sent: Monday, July 16, 2018 1:18 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Judy Alverio
Subject: Travel: U.S. Communities Government Purchasing Alliance, July 10-12, 2018 

Good afternoon, 

This email is to confirm my travel as an Assistant Procurement Officer, for the Department of Procurement Services, City of Chicago,  to Maricopa County, Phoenix,  AZ, to participate on an Evaluation Team for the establishment of a  U.S. Communities Master Agreement offering Oracle products and services to participating agencies.  The agreement intends to provide participating public agencies with cost savings, by reducing administrative and overhead costs through a single competitive solicitation process.  The date of the evaluation was  July 10-12, 2018 in Phoenix, Arizona.   U.S. Communities paid  for all travel, hotel accommodation and meals for the duration of the evaluation event. 

Please let me know if you require any further information .

Thank you,

Anne Marie 

Anne Marie McIntyre
Assistant Procurement Officer
City of Chicago, Department of Procurement Services

